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All students and minors deserve to have their privacy protected just as schools protect
our students privacy under federal and state law. Outing a minor (doxing) is 
reprehensible behavior and targets already at risk students who are at increasingly 
greater risk of both self harm and violent physical attacks. 
Most doxing is intended to bring scorn and derision on  the subject which makes it 
more dangerous and thus worthy of significant consequences.
Any perpetrator of such behavior should be subject to appropriate civil and criminal 
penalties. 


